## OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET DIVISION OF GOVERNMENTAL COORDINATION

SOUTHCENTRAL REGIONAL OFFICE 3601 "C" STREET, SUITE 370 ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99503-5930 PH: (907) 561-6131/FAX: (907) 561-6134 CENTRAL OFFICE
P.O. BOX 110030
JUNEAU, ALASKA 99811-0300
PH: (907) 465-3562/FAX: (907) 465-3075

PIPELINE COORDINATOR'S OFFICE
411 WEST 4TH AVENUE, SUITE 2C
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501-2343
PH: (907) 278-8594/FAX: (907) 272-0690

August 18, 1993

Samuel N. Stokes
Chief
Rivers, Trails, and Conservation Assistance Branch
Recreation Resources Assistance Division
National Park Service
P.O. Box 37127
Washington, D.C. 20013

Dear Mr Stokes:

We recently received Denis Galvin's July 28 update on the Heritage Partnership Program initiative. The State of Alaska appreciates being kept informed on the development of this program concept.

At this time we would like to request a copy of the draft legislation so that we may provide comments, if applicable, on issues of particular concern to Alaska. We believe it will be useful to the National Park Service to seek broader review of this initiative before legislation is introduced.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, please call me at (907) 561-6131.

Sincerely,

Sally Gibert

State CSW Coordinator

cc: John Katz, Alaska Governor's Office, Washington, D.C.